
Public Holiday Advisory 

Dear Community Members, 

We are writing to inform you that the upcoming holiday, [Holiday Name], will be observed on 

[Date]. In celebration of this occasion, all community services will be temporarily suspended. 

We encourage you to take this time to celebrate with family and friends, as well as partake in any 

local festivities planned for the holiday. 

Thank you for your attention, and we wish you a joyous and safe holiday! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Organization/Committee Name] 

[Contact Information] 


